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BLANKENSHIP & BLANKENSHIP, PLLC

G-5091 MILLER ROAD

FLINT, MICHIGAN 48507

(810) 600-2986


July 2010
Dear Clients:


Please be aware that we have recently noticed that the Judges in Genesee County have become stricter regarding litigants’ clothing choices.  In fact, we have witnessed litigants being asked to leave the courtroom and return at a later date with proper attire.  


Although we haven’t experienced any such problems with any of our clients, we believe now is a good time to remind our clients to dress appropriately when attending a matter at court.  A good rule of thumb is to ask yourself whether you would wear this outfit to church.  No baseball caps, flip-flops, sandals, shorts, or shirts with obscene or language or graphics should be worn.  Please also relay this dress code to anybody you plan to have come with you to court, as well.


Thank you!
Shayla D. Blankenship

Erin D. Blankenship

Blankenship & Blankenship, PLLC

Attorneys at Law
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